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Summer Math is the program ixl.com which can be completed 

on an iPad or computer.  Rising 2nd graders should only work in the 
first grade section.  IXL work must be completed between 6/1 and 8/8. 
Click here to log in.  Work completed in ixl 
during the school year must be redone to reflect that it 
was completed between June 1 and August 9.  In second grade, we 
consider mastery of a skill at 90%.  This assignment will be a Math 
test grade.  You should encourage your child to work on more 
sections than required especially with basic math facts.   

Our school has a special account for ixl.com.  Your child will be 
given his/her log in and password.   
PLEASE make sure you use the username@saintlouis.   

Have a great summer! 
Shelly Skinner and Lauren Hayden   
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